
 

REMINDER: Member Notices Available on 
BCBSAZ Health Choice Websites 
 

December 22, 2022 

 
Dear Providers, 
 
Member Rights & Responsibilities and Privacy Notices are included in the BCBSAZ Health Choice 
Member Handbook and can also be located on the Health Choice websites at: 
 
 
www.healthchoiceaz.com/privacy-notice 
 
www.healthchoiceaz.com/members/member-services/ 
(Member Rights and Responsibilities tab) 
 
www.healthchoicepathway.com/members/member-information/ 
(Member Rights and Responsibilities tab) 
 
 
Thank you for your continued commitment to serving our members and providing quality care and 
services. If you have any questions, please contact your Network Provider Performance 
Representative.  
 

 

To view this notice for embedded links and content specific to education-related material, please visit us 

online at BCBSAZ Health Choice (healthchoiceaz.com) under our “Providers” tab. 

https://www.healthchoiceaz.com/

